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In Him,
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Thank you for your support of $___________received in March & April.

For the C.L. Jones Memorial Fund:  $___________.         ¡Gracias!  Thank you! 

“For We Are Labourers Together With God”

I Corinthians 3:9 Daniel and Michelle Jones

May 30, 2013 – Good Reports From The Field

Missionaries since 1977

Dear Praying Friends, 

As we report to you, we understand the importance of thinking about things “of good report” (Phil. 4:8), and hope you 

can think of all the great things God is doing because of your prayers and financial support.  

Report on the Bethesda Baptist Church in the Rio Grande Valley area: We averaged 40 in the last month, with 6 

saved and 2 baptized!  One of our ladies that works as 

a volunteer in a public school was singing a hymn 

when another lady asked her what she was singing.

She proceeded to witness to her and even gave her the 

hymnbook.  Well, as it turned out, the lady teaches 

catechism in the Catholic church, and is now teaching

Baptist hymns in her catechism classes!  Pray for two

couples that are coming to church now that have been 

saved and serving the Lord for many years.  They are  

praying about placing their membership in our church.  

Upcoming events:  Father’s day, baptisms, and our first 

Vacation Bible School!

Report on the Bethesda Baptist Church in Monterrey, 

Mexico: Bro. Juan de Dios (the national pastor) reports that their average Sunday School has gone from 387 to 430 since 

our last letter!  They had 12 saved in services and over 100 on visitation!  Two highlights:  The ordination of Israel 

Sánchez, pastor of the Baptist Church of Ex-Hacienda, and the re-starting of a radio program that we had had to 

discontinue due to finances.  Praise the Lord, the work continues! 

Report on the C. L. Jones Memorial Missions Fund: We thank all of you who have continued to support this fund.  It 

is for new churches that are starting in Mexico to help them with the legal fees, like Pastor Sánchez’s church.  I talked to 

him today (30th of May) and he told me that it will cost a  little more than $2,000 Dlls. for all the paper-work from start to 

finish.  As of May 30, we have $3465.00 in the fund.  We are about to the point that we can help with two churches.  As I 

mentioned in our last letter, there are at least 7 or 8 works that have started under our ministry in Mexico that need help in 

this area.  Thank you for your vision of reaching the lost in Mexico!  

Not all have believed the report of the gospel: Paul said in Rom. 10:16  But they have not all obeyed the gospel. For 

Esaias saith, Lord, who hath believed our report? There is still so much to do, and so little time to do it in.  Pray for us!  


